
Maple Class Show and Tell 

 

In order to fit in all the exciting learning this term I have slightly tweaked the show 

and tell timetable. The children will now do show and tell in their house teams on a 

Friday afternoon. This will allow the children more time to select their show and tell as 

well as giving them more time to share. Please find below the new timetable for spring.  

 

Friday 21st January  North 

Friday 28th January South 

Friday 4th February East 

Friday 11th February West 

Friday 18th February North 

Friday 4th March South 

Friday 11th March East 

Friday 18th March West 

Friday 25th March North 

Friday 25th March South 

Friday 1st April East 

Friday 8th April West 

 

The children should know which house they are in. Thank you for your support.  

 


